
 
 

Announcement 2015-10 
 

                                                                                                                
 

11/19/15 

Thanksgiving Holiday 

Planet Home Lending will be closed on Thursday, November 26th in observance of Thanksgiving. 

On Friday November 27th the Lock Desk will close at 10:30 a.m. PST; however, rate sheets will be issued, 
wires will be sent and Planet Home Lending will purchase loans as usual.  

The Planet Home Lending CORE Seller Portal and all online systems will be available. 

Please distribute this information to the appropriate individuals within your organization. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Regional Sales Manager. 

 

 

 

 


